
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

Diary Dates 

Monday 
11.09.17 

Year 2 parents meeting 
2:30pm 

Monday  
18.09.17 

Year 4 parents meeting 
2:30pm 

Wednesday 
20.09.17 

Class 3 to film 
screening at the 
Maltings 

Tuesday 
26.09.17 

Year 4’s visit from 
other schools – 
preparation for Kielder 

Thursday 
28.09.17 

Year 4 & Reception 
friendship liturgy 
2:30pm –all welcome 

Friday 
29.09.17 

Macmillan coffee 
morning 

Friday 
06.10.17 

CAFOD fast day 
assembly 9am – all 
welcome 
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Welcome back 
We are all very impressed at how well the children have settled back in to 
school.  We look forward to continuing our strong relations with all of you to 
make sure your child/ren make the best progress they can across the 
curriculum! 
 
Attendance winners 
Well done to all of our attendance winners from last term who had 100% from 
Easter until July; 
Jake, Max, Olivia Blake, Isla, Amelia, Asia, Evie, Sophie, Katie, Edvinas, 
Toby, Rory, Poppy & Kiera – Fantastic! 

 
Well done to Imogen who had 100% for the whole year 2016-17 and received 
a £10 Hobbycraft voucher – Amazing! 
 
Oscar Romero 
We continue to celebrate the centenary year of Blessed Oscar Romero and our 
Romero bag will continue to make its’ way to each family for a night! 
 
Dates 
Please check our school website for all of our holiday dates for the year.  
Please keep the list of dates on the back this letter safe!! 
 
Friends of St Cuthbert’s (FOSC) 
Could you spare some time to help our school? We  
always appreciate having family members on board to  
help plan and organise events to raise funds for the  
children in school.  Our first meeting will be on  
Tuesday 19

th
 September at 2:30pm - please come  

along for a cuppa and biscuit!!  We really can’t do it  
without your help! 
 
50 Club 
We will be starting 50 club again this year; choose one or more numbers £1 
per month per number.  At the end of each month 3 numbers are selected for a 
prize of £20, £10 or £5 – you have to be in it to win it!!  Please see Mrs Newton 
in the office ASAP if you want to continue with the same numbers as last year 
or buy new ones.  The money raised all goes towards resources & equipment 
for the children. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Head Teacher:  Mrs Clare McGregor 

 

 
We now have a school 

Facebook page please follow 
us for updates and news! 

 

Parent consultations 
 

These will be held on Thursday 12
th

 
October from 1pm – if your child is in 
class 2 or 3 please book an 
appointment at the school office, for 
EYFS children please book with EY 
staff. 
 
It is vitally important that you make an 
appointment with your child’s class 
teacher so that you can support them 
in their learning.  Parental involvement 
is key to your child’s success across 
the curriculum. 
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